
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date:

Subject: R-46-23: Tucker Street Boat Trailer Permit Non-resident Fee Increase

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to increase the fee for non-residents to launch boats from the
Tucker Street launching facility; and generally dealing with boat trailer permit fees.

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation changes the fee amount but does not change the fee structure or how it is
administered. It therefore will not impact operations.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation changes the fee amount but does not change the fee structure or how it is
administered. It therefore will not impact staffing.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


